CHANGES AT THE L3HE MEMORIAL
LIBRARY

As from the beginning of 1990, Lutheran Teachers' College has moved
onto the campus of Luther Seminary, both schools retaining their
independent existence and identity, but sharing the same facilities. The
library collection of LTC has been incorporated into the Lhe Memoral
Library, sharing space with the LS collection, but, for the time being,
being separated from it. The LTC collection is catalogued according to
the Dewey classification, the LS collection according to Pettee, but it is
envisaged that a complete amalgamation will eventuate in due course -
if the present temporary collocation of the two schools becomes a
permanent arrangement. Because it now serves two institutions, the
library will generally be referred to by its memorial name: Lohe
Memorial Library. The address is still 104 Jeffoott Street, North Adelaide,
SA, 5006.

To create space for the LTC collection, as well as for the expansion of the
LS collection, a temporary extension (in the form of an Atco modular
room) has been added to the northern side of the library to
accommodate the combired periodicals collection. Space for the growth
of the monograph collection has been made possible by rearranging all
the existing 70,000 volumes - a task library staff are pleased to have
behind them!

The LTC collection includes a Curriculum Development Centre,
directed by teacher-librarian, Mrs Natalie Schwartz. A feature of this
collection is the detailed indexing of curricular materials; for example, it
is possible to tell from a computer printout all the instances of the use
within all the materials held of a particular Bible story. The facility is
available to teachers in the field, as well as to teachers in training.
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